
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pre-K Parents, 

North Zulch ISD 
PO Box 158, North Zulch, TX 77872 

Phone (936) 241-7100 • FAX (936) 241-7093 

This letter is to remind you of the immunization requirements for students entering 
Kindergarten in the State of Texas. All students will be required to have the following 
immunizations before beginning Kindergarten: 

• DPT —4 or more doses (Dose 5 required if the fourth dose is given prior to the fourth 
birthday) 

• Polio — 3 or more doses (Dose 4 required if the third dose is given prior to the fourth 
birthday) 

• MMR —2 doses 
• Hepatitis B — 3 doses 
• Varicella (Chickenpox) —2 doses 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions! 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Casey Lucherk, RN, BSN 
Campus Nurse 
(936) 241-7105 
clucherk@nzisd.org 
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